
  

 

20th May, 2016 
 

‘BELIEVE, ACHIEVE, SERVE’ 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

‘Walk to School’ week was very successful.  1U had the most walkers (117).  
Well done to them and to everyone who made the effort this week.  Thanks to 
Mrs Morris for organising everything. 
 
Congratulations to Thomas Huby, winner of the Eco Poster competition.  He 
was presented with some very nice things to use in his garden at home.  
 
Thanks to all the parents who helped with the Eco Garden ‘clean up’ 
yesterday.  Thanks also to the Eco Warriors from Years 4, 5 & 6.  The weather 
wasn’t very kind and everyone got wet, but they got through a lot of work. 
 
There will a meeting on Monday 23

rd
 May (3.30pm) for Y1 parents on the 

National Phonics Screening.  It will take place in the 1U classroom.   
 
Thanks to the PTFA for last night’s Magic Show.  It was well attended (over 
100 children) and their behaviour was excellent. 
 
There is a ‘Learn to Ride’ cycling session with ‘Bike It’ and Sefton Council 
at Litherland Sports Park on Tuesday 31st May from 10am to 12noon. It is free 
and suitable for 5 year olds and above (approximate) with no upper age limit. 
To book your place, please contact John Toker at Sefton Council on 0151 934 
425. 
 
Log on to www.ursulineprimary.co.uk to find out our most recent award 
winners: 

Bronze, Silver & Gold Award; 
Class of the Week; 
Readers’ Award; 

Improved Presentation Award; 
Computing, Scientists’, Artists’ and Geographers’ Awards; 

Bucket Fillers of the Week Award. 
 
Sorry about having to re-direct everyone to the gate on Blundellsands Road 
West this morning.  There was a slight glitch with the lock on the Nicholas 
Road gate.  Everything will be back to normal on Monday.  Well done to 
everyone for the calm way they coped. 
 
REMINDER 
Can parents/carers make sure they supervise younger children closely once 
they have been collected at the end of the school day.  A few are running to 
play in areas where the older children come out and line up.  Some go to the 
trees by the wall.  This is not safe for them as parents/carers may be unable to 
see them and the staff are busy handing over children from their class. 
 
You can follow us on Twitter @ursulineprimary  
 

 
Mark McQueen  

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Forthcoming 

Events 
 

 

All of May 

 Y2 SATs 

 

Monday 23rd May 

 National Phonics 

Screening meeting 

for Y1  parents  

3.30pm (in 1U 

classroom) 

 

Tuesday 24th May 

 Meeting for parents 

of children starting 

in Reception in 

September 

 

Thursday 26th May 

 May Procession (2pm) 

St Joseph’s Church 

 

Friday 27th May 

 Break up for half 

term holiday 

 

 

 

 

 

For further dates/school 

information please see 

our website 

www.ursulineprimary.co.uk 

or follow us on Twitter 

@ursulineprimary 
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